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Tehama County Supervisor Bob Williams hosted a RCRC Board of Directors meeting in 
his home county on April 26 and 27, providing him the opportunity to welcoming fellow 
county supervisors from across the state to a taste of life in Tehama County. 
 
Thirty-one supervisors representing county members of RCRC attended the two-day 
event which included tours of Sierra Pacific Industries’ Richard Millwork, Lucero Olive 
Oil and The Abbey of Our Lady of New Clairvaux in Vina, followed by dinner at Lassen 
Steak House. The visit to Tehama County concluded the morning of April 27 with a 
RCRC Board of Directors meeting at Rolling Hills Casino where the board discussed 
state and federal legislation, governmental affairs, California Forest Watershed Alliance 
and California Tree Mortality Task Force. 
 
“I am honored to welcome rural elected officials and other county representatives from 
across the state to Tehama County”, said Williams, who is also the chairman to the 
Rural County Representatives of California. “While Serving as Chair of RCRC frequently 
takes me to Sacramento, it also provides a number of benefits to Tehama County 
communities. This two-day event is just one example.” 
 
During Tuesday’s Tehama County Board of Supervisors meeting in Red Bluff, Williams 
shared the highlights of the two-day event with this fellow supervisors and the public. 
 
Supervisors Burt Bundy and Candy Carlson expressed their appreciation to Williams 
hosting the event, his work in promoting Tehama County and service on the RCRC 
board. 
 
It is tradition for the RCRC Chair to host a Board of Director’s meeting in the chair’s 
home county, providing other members of the board to observe and learn more about 
what each county is made up of and what it has to offer. 
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